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My name is Stephen Cleghorn. I live in Baltimore City and am active in my Church (St Matthew 

Catholic on Loch Raven) and former president of the Pastoral Council. The COVID19 Pandemic 

has been hard on so many individuals and businesses.  This is a time we really need our elected 

officials to establish programs to help low wage workers and our economy. I am very concerned 

about the hundreds of workers at Marshall BWI airport who have been laid off from their jobs 

through no fault of their own. I have used the airport many times to visit family down south and 

always had a great experience with airport staff. They deserve to get their jobs back and not be 

permanently laid off. And so I urge you to support the HB1012 BWI-Thurgood Marshall 

Workers' Right to Reinstatement Act. 

 

mailto:jstephencleghorn@yahoo.com

